
To: All families in the KCFS, Alumni and their families, and Friends of KCFS 

From: KCHS ACTION CLUB 

This year's Thanksgiving Food Drive was different from previous years due to 

Covid 19, but it was AMAZING-----THANKS! To YOU. The families requesting 

foods this year was lower in number than we have seen in recent years, but it 

allowed for sufficient numbers of all foods we asked you to help supply. For 

the first time in many years, we did not have to buy ANY canned or boxed 

foods. THANK YOU!! 

The help we received from adult volunteers permitted all phases of the day to 

run as smoothly as possible. Your assistance was amazing and we are most 

grateful for all you did----from boxing canned goods-to bagging fruits and 

vegetables-to directing traffic---to directing food supplies into vehicles. WE 

HAD A WONDERFUL SOURCE OF ASSISTANCE FROM YOU AND WE ARE 

GRATEFUL. YOU ARE BLESSINGS TO US ! 

The foods supplied were distributed to 187 families. They, in turn, shared 

with other families and our foods fed 482 families ( total number fed: 1,337). 

THANK YOU! to all who helped in any way to feed families from our area for 

Thanksgiving. We CANNOT do this project WITHOUT Y-0-U-!!! 

God Bless You for your care and concern for others and your willingness to 

share of what you have with those who have less. 

Peace and May you have a blessed and happy Christmas Season. 


